
 

 

 
 
 
 

All 6th and 7th grade parents are encouraged to attend a Math Town Hall Meeting on Wednesday April 

26th. We are offering three sessions to meet your needs. You are encouraged to attend one of the 

following sessions. The goal of this time is to partner with families to review the best math placement 

option for your child for 2023-24. We look forward to seeing you. 

 

First Session---8:00 am (in person) at Carroll Middle School Auditorium 

Second Session- 1:00 pm Virtual 

Google Meet joining info 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/jdn-ymtj-kys 

 

Third Session--5:00pm (in person) at Carroll Middle School Auditorium 

 

We hope you can join us. 
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